Client Meeting Notes -- SERAPHIM
Friday, March 27th, 2015
Clients: Ms. Jen Cannell
Team Members: Lauren Mathews

· Venders that will be tested and guaranteed to work with the system will be: Rosen, OverDrive and ProQuest. While E.A.S.I. will be set up to work for future vendors, there is no guarantee it will work.
· Gathered more examples of MARC files for testing from ProQuest.
· Learned that the “student files” – those that will be automatically imported into the system – only exist through OverDrive. Thus, OverDrive files will be used to automatically add students to the system, while administrators will have the option of manually adding students to the system.
· Learned how to access OverDrive given the authentication files.
· Since district is not given within the student OverDrive files, discussed merely getting rid of district. (However, option was discussed later within the group and option of having them input the district as they upload the file was the agreed upon method.)
· No other current vendors have a unique username and password for each student. Clients understood that, since OverDrive is the only current vendor that has unique access, there is no guarantee that E.A.S.I. will be able to handle unique username/password vendors in the future, with no maintenance currently available.
· Showed current process of the site to client.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Explained how users will be “accessing” books. Client agreed.

· Client will not be available to last presentation for the semester, but is invited to attend Academic Celebration on April 24th, during free period, when someone will be there.
